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September 30, 2016

Ref.: School of Dialogue with Oriental Religions (SOR) - 2017

Dear everyone,
Heartfelt greetings from the School of Dialogue with Oriental Religions (SOR)!

On March 2-5, 2017, we will hold another important Pan-Asian formation course at the
Mariapolis Center, Tagaytay City. The theme of the said courseis “Harmony among Peoples
and Religions Today”. It will coincide with the conclusion of the
50th anniversary of the arrival of the Focolare Movement in Asia. The
course will highlight the inter-religious experience of the Focolare with some major religions of Asia:
Hinduism, Buddhism and Islam.

For this course we are expecting 250 to 300 participants from different Asian countries. We
hope to have your presence among us! You can contact the nearest Focolare Center for more details.

Please let us know of your availability at the email address: sortagaytay@gmail.com .

Sincerely yours,

Chigia Castillo Roberto Signor
Co-Directors



